
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Public defense standards
Date: Thursday, July 25, 2024 8:25:22 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: William Faubion <wfaubion@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 5:54 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Public defense standards
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Proposed public defense standards will destroy the ability of rural counties to provide even minimal access to
competent defense lawyers. There simply are not sufficient rural practicing lawyers to meet the standards proposed.

William Faubion 7186
Sent from my iPhone
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